
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

August 31, 2015 

1fluhltt~~ aillltttttissinn 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Leslie Ames, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

Docket No. 140217-WU- Application for staff-assisted rate case in Sumter County 
by Cedar Acres, Inc. 

Attached please find an email exchange with a customer regarding Cedar Acres, Inc.'s 
staff-assisted rate case. Please file the documents in the correspondence tab of the docket file. 

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 31, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 05437-15



Leslie Ames 

From: Hong Wang 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, August 31, 2015 9:19AM 
Leslie Ames 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Christopher Cooney; Angela Charles; Alexus Austin 
FW: PSC Rate Increase # 140217 -WU ( Cedar Acres ) 

Per our conversation, please see below e-mail. 

From: 

From: jjkllfl@aol.com [mailto:jjkllfl@aol.com] 
Sent: Saturday, August 29, 2015 3:04 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: carolee.mcreynolds@gmail.com; cmihoff@aol.com; JDRNCCMO@gmail.com; edsrange@gmail.com; jb524@live.com; 
lauradiscala@yahoo.com; merchant.tricia@leg.state.fl.us; mikemanninglmt@aol.com; miltandbeth@gmail.com; 
norconcolburn@aol.com; paspizon@aol.com; woods.monica@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: PSC Rate Increase# 140217-WU (Cedar Acres) 

It is our understanding that the PSC recommendation regarding this application has been postponed until Oct-2015. As 
numerous postponements have occurred since the original schedule date ( June-2015 ) and the Department of 
Environmental Protection is currently working with Cedar Acres on corrective actions regarding the overall water system 
and complaints, we were wondering if there was a statute of limitations wherein Cedar Acres would need to re-apply for a 
rate increase? 
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Leslie Ames 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning, 

Leslie Ames 
Monday, August 31, 2015 11:31 AM 
'jjkllfl@aol.com' 
Kelley Corbari; Keino Young; Cissy Galloway; simonsjsr@aol.com 
Docket No. 140217-WU- Application for staff-assisted rate case in Sumter County by 
Cedar Acres, Inc 

I was forwarded your email by the Commission Clerk's office regarding a statute of limitations wherein Cedar 
Acres would need to re-apply for a staff-assisted rate case. Under Section 367.0814(2), Florida Statutes, the Commission 
has 15 months after the official filing date to issue a final order. The official filing date for this docket is January 16, 
2015. Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 

Leslie Ames 
Attorney- Regulatory Analysis Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
LAmes@ psc.state. fl. us 
850.413.6187 
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